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Relative to our recent years of vigorous growth in membership, 2011 was a fairly quiet year for 

Newtown Meeting. Our overall membership declined by two this year. We gained 2 members by 

application and one by transfer (the Pintos).  We had one new member by birth (Damen Lewin, 

son of Dori Grumbach Lewin).  Five members passed away this year: Margaret Steytler, Helen 

Lovett, Jane-Rae Millard, Ruth Augustine, and Alan Rogers. One adult member (Karen Buchan) 

resigned.  Four minors transitioned to adult membership. 

 

Our total membership as of 12/31/11 was 286, comprising 229 adults, 43 minor members, and 14 

associate members.  This is a net loss of 2 over the year. 

 

By way of comparison, at the end of 2008 we had 258 members, for 2009 it was 272, and at the 

end of 2010 we had 288. 

 

 

 



Details of Membership Changes 

 

Date Name Adult 
Minor 

Member 
Minor 

Assoc. 

Membership by application 1 1 0 

7/10/2011 Nicholas Pinto x    

7/10/2011 Miles Pinto   x   

     

Transfer In   1 0 0 

11/6/2011 Heather Pinto x     

     

Birth     1 0 

2/24/2011 Damen Lewin   x   

     

Resignation   -1 0 0 

5/1/2011 Karen Buchan x     

     

Release       0 

          

     

Transfer Out 0 0 0 

          

     

Death   -5 0 0 

5/26/2011 Margaret Steytler x    

8/28/2011 Helen Lovett x    

8/29/2011 Jane-Rae Millard x    

10/2/2011 Ruth Augustine x    

11/20/2011 Alan Rogers x     

     

Maturation   4 -4 0 

1/22/2011 George Boling x x   

4/10/2011 Emily Geiser x x   

11/21/2011 Coerte Voorhees x x   

2/3/2011 Rebecca Waitz x x   

     

Adjustments 0 0 0 

          

     

Overall Net   0 -2 0 

 


